4 September, 1980

R. Weingarten, Leiter Florence Guggenheim-Archiv

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter of 17 August. I was teaching in New York during the summer and there was nobody here to sign for the registered packet with the enclosed casette tape. (Had it not been registered, the postman would have left it for my return).

I would be most grateful if the casette could be sent again. not believe it is necessary to register the packet.

I do hope all is well with Florence Guggenheim-Grünberg. still to be reached at the same address?

Thankfully,

Dovid Katz 21 Lydford Road Willesden Green

London NW2